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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are very happy to inform you that the 40th Anniversary of our school is scheduled to be held on 

Thursday, 11th May 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the school’s Dr. Abdul Kalam Memorial Auditorium. 

Ms. Lulwa Ghassan Almuhanna, Director of Private Education, Ministry of Education, Kingdom of Bahrain 

will officiate as the Chief Guest. 

Mr. Ravi Kumar Jain, Second Secretary and Head of Chancery, Embassy of India, Kingdom of Bahrain 

will be the Guest of Honour for the event. 

We cordially invite all parents to attend the 40th Anniversary Day Celebrations of The Asian School. Your 

valuable presence will motivate and encourage our participating students and also help make it a grand 

success. As this is an event for the whole school, we request parents to not bring any friends, relatives or 

their children who are not participating in any program, for the function. Seating and entry to the auditorium 

will be on a first come first served basis. 

Parents of students who are participating in the cultural programs on Thursday 11th May are informed that 

school buses will operate from the first stop at 4:00 p.m. to pick students who avail the school transport 

facility. Parents who will drop their children who are participating in the programs, should reach them to 

the school before 4:30 p.m.  All participants may be collected after their respective event from the dispersal 

area, which is the car park behind the auditorium. 

Parents can park their cars in designated areas within the school compound or outside, opposite the main 

gate (GATE I). Parents who wish to park their cars inside the school compound are requested to enter only 

from GATE III. This gate is on the road coming from Ansar Gallery and going towards Toyota Plaza. You 

are requested to not park your cars in the driveway inside the school compound. Please follow the 

instructions of the ushers for smooth movement of traffic. The school main gate (Gate I) and the side gate 

(GATE II) will be closed and entry will not be permitted from these gates. The side gate next to the 

substation and shops (GATE V) will be open for entry and exit. Please see the map below for details. 

There will be no classes on Thursday May 11th 2023 and students not participating in any programs do 

not need to come to school.  

Saturday 13th May 2023 will be a special holiday for the whole school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal 


